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I have a flat in nearby 43, Bartholomew Close.

The development was granted permission on the grounds it would be a place of work, not a
place of entertainment from morning until the middle of the night. Bad enough to learn that
a supposedly serious business school wishes to serve drinks up to 3.00am. Worse, they
want permission to play music, hold dance performances and show films and plays. The
permissions applied for are wide enough to establish a nightclub. If the business school
wants to serve beer and wine at post-seminar gatherings between 5pm until 8 pm fine. Let
the licence reflect that. 
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